From: Erik Bagwell

To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Bring HB 2001 to a Vote
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 2:19:00 PM

Dear Joint Committee on Ways and Means,

This HB 2001 deserves to come to a vote. Oregon is experiencing a housing shortage and the
best way to increase supply is to allow for existing zoning to become more flexible and to
encourage individual land owners to produce more units.

Please to not allow opponents of this bill to drown out of the voice of those who cannot find
adequate and affordable housing in our state.

Sincerely,
Erik Bagwell
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